Gregory M. Romano
General Counsel - Northweast Region

1800 41st St., WA0105GC
Everett, WA 98201

Phone 425 261-5460
Fax 425 252-4913 .
Gregory.M.Romano @verizon.com

April 21, 2008

Via Electronic Mail

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Docket A-072162 -- Rulemaking to Consider Possible Corrections an‘d Changes
to Selected Rules in WAC 480-07, Relating to Procedural Rules

Dear Ms. Washburn:

On March 21, 2008, the Commission issued a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments
on the proposed revisions to selected rules in WAC 480-07, relating to procedural rules. Verizon
- Northwest Inc. reviewed the second discussion draft of proposed changes to the procedural rules
in WAC 480-07, and has no further comments on the matter. Thank vou for providing the
opportunity to comment on the proposed changes to the rules.
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Gregory M. Romano

Sincerely,

GMR:pl



